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(ANCHOR) 

THURSDAY BALD EAGLE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT SUPERINTENDENT SCOTT GRAHAM ANNOUNCED HIS 

RESIGNATION TO THE PUBLIC. GRAHAM SAID IN HIS RESIGNATION LETTER THAT HIS DECISION WAS 

BASED OFF HIS HEALTH AND HIS ABILITY TO ADEQUATELY PERFORM HIS ROLE. GRAHAM WAS HIRED 

UNANIMOUSLY BY THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS IN APRIL OF 2020 AND HIS CONTRACT WAS SET TO RUN 

OUT IN JUNE OF 2024. THE REPLACEMENT FOR GRAHAM IS NOT YET DECIDED. 
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